
Swine flu outbreak test
Washoe County sheriff’s officials will spend Monday morning
doing  a  table  top  exercise  to  walk  through  a  scenario
depicting a large scale breakout of the H1N1 (swine flu) virus
in the Detention Center.

The  exercise  is  designed  to  run  through  the  alternatives
available should such an outbreak occur. Participants will be
assigned  specific  duties  as  if  involved  in  an  incident,
evaluating possibilities and making decisions, so staff is
fully prepared in case of an actual outbreak.

Other  organizations  invited  include  Washoe  County  Health
Department, District Attorneyâ€™s Office and Court Services
along with Prison Health Services, the 2nd Judicial District
Court, ICE and the Northern Nevada Counter Terrorism Center.

This event is not open to the public.
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